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The proposed House Joint Resolution 201 to amend the State Constitution is 

outrageous. Oregon property taxes are higher than at least half of the other states. 

The creation of a new administrative body to serve as a statewide authority for 

imposing funding for public safety adds another layer of government—not cheap. 

Then, by allowing taxes not only on real property but on personal property is 

unconscionable. Please do NOT pass HJR 201. Thank you. 


